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President’s Spot 

Hello Members & friends 

 

Each month as I sit down to write my ‘spot’ I reflect on what 

has been happening and what will be happening in our 

theatre. 

You will all know that we are presenting “Romeo & Juliet” at the end of the 

month and that our final production for the year will be “The Envelope 

Please”.  But do you know what else goes on at the Limelight Theatre, and 

what the committee and other volunteers have been up to?   

For example, every Tuesday morning for 3 or 4 hours our ‘task force’, led by 

Wally, get on with the maintenance, tidying up and constructing needed, 

then there’s Lorretta who is spending many hours rearranging and sorting 

our props and furniture, plus Joyce and Kerry who have set themselves the 

daunting task of pruning and resorting our wardrobe assets into the newly 

built extension.  Yes, I’ve mentioned them before, and I probably will again.  

I actually started to list everyone but stopped as that is fraught with 

problems if I should inadvertently miss out someone!  My concern is that our 

current volunteers are ageing!  It is the retired members who are there when 

volunteers are needed.  That’s great whilst these retirees are able bodied, but 

they won’t always be, and we need to look to the future.   

 

Over coffee with the task force, we were lamenting the lack of willing 

volunteers to take over these very important roles in the future.  There will 

always be people wanting to perform and direct but there are not always 

people wanting to do a stint on front of house or back stage or help with the 

upkeep of the theatre.  In the early days of our theatre everyone just ‘pitched 

in’ and turned their hands to anything that was needed.  Yes, we’ve moved 

on a lot from those days, and there are still a few members who are happy to 

be a part of productions in any role, but let us not lose sight of Wanneroo 

Repertory as a Club – a group of people coming together for a shared 

purpose.  If you are Club members – offer your help, don’t wait to be asked! 

 

See you at the theatre! 

Shelley 
 



Notice Board 

We are in the 

process of getting 

quotes to 

recarpet the 

green room and 

dressing rooms 

We will have a 

marquee at 

the Wanneroo 

show in 

November – 

volunteers 

welcome 



Instagram and 

Twitter 

accounts are 

being set up 

Props and 

furniture storage 

areas are being 

reorganised by 

Lorretta 

New wardrobe 
areas being 

seriously ‘pruned’ 
and reorganised 
by Joyce and 

Kerry 

Full maintenance program 
for the theatre to be 
devised for January 
2019, to include re-

carpeting the back stage 
area, thoroughly cleaning 
the auditorium seating, 

painting and upgrading of 
audience toilet facilities 

– other items to be 
added. 







THE ENVELOPE PLEASE 

Looking for dancers! 

 
“FAME!”  “FLASH DANCE!” 

“42ND STREET” 

 
Looking for more singers 

Male and female 
Soloists & ensemble 

 

2nd audition date 
Saturday 15th September from 11am at the 

Theatre 
Can’t make it, but want to be involved? 
Contact Gill Binks, director, by email on  

Gill.binks@gmail.com 



YOUR EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

     PRESIDENT       SECRETARY       TREASURER 

     Shelley McGinn      Richard Tudge       Mike Gibbs 

            

  VICE PRESIDENT  Jane Anderson   

 

    COMMITTEE MEMBERS - 

Patrick McGinn  Judy Dickens 

Kathleen Del Casale  Karen Murray 

Ashlee Torrens  Carol Binks 

Publicity & Marketing 

Colleen Hopkins 

Front of House Manager - 

Patrick McGinn 

Wardrobe Manager - 

Joyce Gilbert 

Properties Manager - 

Lorretta Gibbs 

Membership Secretary - 

Jane Anderson 

Sound Manager -  

Daniel Toomath 
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Rebekah Del Casale 

If undelivered return to 

P O Box 77 

WANNEROO WA 6946 

POSTAGE LIMELIGHT LETTER 

Postage Paid Wangara WA 

Print Post Approved  

No PP 643428 00007 

SURFACE 

 

 

 

BOOKINGS: Phone—0499 954 016 

If this number is unattended, please leave a message 

Or book on line—www.limelighttheatre.com 


